City of Berlin, PIB

Berlin Planning Department

March 15, 2018

Honorable Mayor Grenier & City Councilors:
City Hall

168 Main Street

Berlin, NH 03570

RE: Planning Board Membership
Mayor Grenier & City Council:

At the March meeting of the Planning Board, the board reviewed the current composition of
the board and noted that the terms of two current board members will be expiring in April.
Chairman McCue is eligible to serve another term and wishes to do so. The second member
Aline Boucher, a long standing member of the board is serving her third and final term as a
regular member per the Planning Board bylaws. We are awaiting word as to whether she
would like to serve the board as an alternate member. This leaves a vacancy in the regular
member roster. The board is recommending that Christina Lefebvre, currently an alternate
member fill the vacancy. The board values the contributions of all three members and
hopes Ms. Boucher will consider staying on with the board. We hope the Mayor & Council
will concur with our recommendations.

¢ Thomas F McCue - Three-year term to run from May 2018 until April 30, 2021,
regular board member. Mr. McCue is currently the Planning Board Chair.
e Christina Lefebvre - Three-year term to run from May 2018 until April 2021,

regular board member.

Pamela Laflamme
Community Development Director
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